
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Pray for: 
The sick & house bound:  
Cicely & Maurice Pratt; Neil Robson; John Ward; Christine Harding; 
Freddie. 

The recently deceased & their families: 
Cheng Hong Tan RIP  

In Memoriam:  
Hilda Malpas (8.3.1965) 
Michael Hewitt (12.3.2013) 
Willa Dufty (14.3.1964) 

In the Anglican Communion:  
The Church in Meru, Kenya 

In Our Parish: Ron, Val & Peter Stephens; Roland, Zoe, William & Isobel 

Stumpf; Robert, Keara, George, Juliet & Isobel Thornton. 
 

If you would like to give flowers in memory of a loved one please see Jane 
Campbell. 
If you would like prayers to be said please write them on the prayer board or give 
details to Fr David. 
   

 
 

Services this Week: 

Morning Prayer: Monday - Thursday 8.30am 

Evening Prayer: Sunday - Thursday 5.30pm 

Mid-Week Mass: Wednesday 7.30pm  

Night Prayer & Reflection: Thursday 9.00pm 

Funeral of Cheng Hong Tan RIP: Friday 11.00am 
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Disabled access through hall door 
 
 

 

There is an induction loop for the hard of 

hearing 

  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

WEEKLY NEWS-SHEET  
Please take this away 

 

 

Sunday 8
th

 March 2015 

3
rd

 Sunday of Lent - Stewardship Sunday 
 

Hymns, 
(NEH)  

 

104 

206 

339 

272 

333 

 

President: 

Preacher:  

 

The Revd Harold Stringer 

The Revd David Neno 
 

Readings: 
 

Exodus 20.1-17 

1 Corinthians 1.18-25 

John 2.13-22 

Special Service booklet 

 

Anthem: 
Communion Hymn: 
Final Voluntary: 
 

 

Stabat Mater (excerpts) - Vivaldi  
272 – All for Jesus! 
Adagio in G minor - Albinoni  

 

 

 

 
 

This week during the first hymn we take the cash collection for God’s 

work in this parish. 
 

During the offertory hymn, we collect the pledge cards and envelopes. 

 

This week’s readings: 
 

Mon:  2 Kings 5.1-15; Luke 4.24-30 

Tues: Daniel 2.20-23; Matthew 18.21-end 

Wed: Deuteronomy 4.1,5-9; Matthew 5.17-end 

Thurs:  Jeremiah 7.23-28; Luke 11.14-23 

Fri:  Hosea 14; Mark 12.28-34 

Sat:  Hosea 5.15 — 6.6; Luke 18.9-14 
 

Readings for Sunday 15
th

 March – Mothering Sunday 
Exodus 2.1-10; 2 Corinthians 1.3-7; Luke 2.33-35 

 
 



THIS WEEK: Owing to the lack of heating in the church and 

until the boilers are functioning again, the 10.00am Sunday 

service will be in the hall; 

The Stations of the Cross on Monday evening has been 

cancelled; 

Wednesday mass will take place in the Vicarage at 7.30pm as 

will Thursday’s 9.00pm Night Prayer & reflection. 

Morning & evening prayer will still be held in the Lady Chapel 

but please wrap up well!!!! 
 

NOTICES 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during 
service. Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing 
facilities available in the accessible lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE after the service.  
 

ELECTORAL ROLL – Revision of the Electoral Roll has commenced. 
Please let Lesley Brooks know if you have changed your address, 
telephone number, email or if you are new to the parish and would like to 
be added to our membership list. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD – TODAY, 1.30pm from St Peter’s Church car 
park for a circular walk to Horsenden Hill (3 hours). Led by Fr David. 
 

PHOTOS AT CHURCH - From time to time we take photos at church, 
which often feature people. We are asking everyone who has children in 
church to sign a form confirming that they are happy for pictures of their 
children to appear occasionally in our communications and marketing 
material e.g. in the Parish Chest, on printed marketing material and on 
our website and Facebook page. If, as an adult, you have any problems 
appearing in any of our material, please get in contact with the Vicar or 
see Alexandra Pridgeon. 
 

LENT APPEAL – We are supporting the Diocese of London’s appeal 
which this year is the Bishop of London’s Mission Fund. Lent boxes are 
available at the back of the church, please take one. 
 

LENT, HOLY WEEK & EASTER leaflet available on the information table 
at the back of the church.  
 

PARISH CALENDAR for March and April now available on the 
information table. 

PARISH CHEST for March is available at the back of the church, please 
take a copy. Articles for the April edition to sjpeatfield@aol.com by 

Wednesday 25
th

 March. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB will meet to discuss H for Hawk by Helen 

Macdonald, and The Miniaturist by Jessie Burton on Monday 9
th

 March 

2015. Please email sjpeatfield@aol.com for more details. 
 

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 

11
th

 March, 8.15pm in the Vicarage 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

MOTHERING SUNDAY – Sunday 15
th

 March 10.00am, Family service 
with the distribution of posies. 
 

ECWNS - Shelter Thanksgiving Service, Palm Sunday Evening, 

29th March, 7.00pm at St Barnabas, Pitshanger Lane. Approaching 
the end of another winter season, we would like to invite all our guests, 
volunteers and supporters to join us in giving thanks, sharing 
experiences, and looking forward.There will be an Evening Prayer service 
followed by bring-and-share refreshments. Do let us know if you are able 
to come: office@ecwns.org.uk or 07930 378263 
 

APCM - Sunday 19th April, Annual Parochial Church Meeting will take 
place following coffee and refreshments after the 10.00am service.  
 

CTICE - The next Christians Together Ecumenical visit will be to 
Wesley’s Chapel and House, and to the Museum of Methodism on 

Saturday 25th April at 14.00. (This is off City Road, near Old Street tube 
station.) If you would like to join the visit, please contact Noreen Barnes-
Hoggett, noreen29@googlemail.com or on 020 8997 4935 
 

CALLING ALL GARDENERS!  This autumn we are celebrating the gifts 

and fruits of the season with a Harvest Fayre on Saturday 3rd October. 
This seems a long way off, but this a request to the green-fingered 
among us to plan now for the event by planting extra crops this year in 
readiness for our garden produce stall. More information to follow, but it 
would be very much appreciated if St Peter's gardeners and 
"allotmenters" could put this date firmly in their diaries. For more details 
please speak to Susan Peatfield 0208 997 8376 

 

mailto:noreen29@googlemail.com

